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Summer Surf Camp 2020 Social Distancing Policy 

To Whom It May Concern, 

As always, safety is the number one priority at Living Water Surf School. We are committed to following 
all social distancing recommendations and have developed the following policy. This policy will be in 
effect until we are notified otherwise by the City of Pompano Beach, Broward County, and/or the CDC.  

- Prior to camp each morning, all staff will be questioned regarding the possibility of them 
exhibiting symptoms and/or being exposed to a patient who tested positive for COVID19. Their 
temperatures will be taken each morning with a no-touch forehead scanning thermometer 

- At sign-in, parents will be asked if their children have had any medical symptoms related to 
COVID19 in the last 2 weeks and/or exposure to a patient who tested positive for COVID19. 

- Hand sanitizer will be provided to parents at sign-in. 
- Children’s temperatures will be taken each morning at sign-in with a no-touch forehead 

scanning thermometer. 
- Children will be separated into small groups for the week and assigned their own counselors. 

They will remain in these groups throughout the day during all activities and will remain 6’ apart 
whenever possible. 

- Camp equipment will be cleaned/sanitized between activities and at the end of each day.  
- Staff will have children sanitize their hands regularly and prior to lunch.  
- If at any point during the day a child develops symptoms, he/she will be removed from the 

group and the parents will be notified to come pick them up immediately. A surgical mask will 
be placed on the child and the counselor who accompanies them while waiting for the parents.  

- Living Water Surf School will continue to be proactive and monitor recommendations by the 
CDC, the City of Pompano Beach, and Broward County. 

 

Sincerely, 

William Zimmerman, Owner/Director 

 

 

 


